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President’s Corner:  
 
Hey fellas,  
 
Well, this season is winding down, Meadows and Skibowl are both finished for the sea-
son. Meadows has a new lift company, and it will be interesting to see how that turns 
out. We finished out the season with a great Season Ender Bender, at the Ratskeller, a 
great time was had by all!  Thanks to everyone who came and helped with that event, 
especially the stage crew.  
 
And next Tuesday is our last meeting of the season and we will be having officer’s 
elections, it’s a pizza night so you don’t want to miss it! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bob Brown 
 

 
Photo Contest:  A month ago the Club Historian announced the First Annual Schnee 
Vogeli Photo contest.  He’ll be accepting submissions throughout the season.  We’ll 
hold a vote on our favorite submissions as we approach the end of the season.  Prizes 
are still under consideration but will likely include beer and Schnee paraphernalia. You 
may submit your photos to the Club Historian (historian@schneevogeli.com). 
 
Terry Walters Condor Cup:   We held our last Terry Walter Condor Cup race in 
conjunction with the Laura Green Memorial Race at Timberline on April 23. It was a 
little moist, but we had 12 racers make at least one start.  Thanks to everyone who 
helped put on the race and kept the course in as good of shape as could be hoped for 
given the conditions. Peter Dodd and Ed Rogers were tied going into the last four runs 
and had four head-to-head runs.  Ed had three runs in the 30s while Peter had three 
runs in the 31s.  Ed also has a slight age handicap advantage.  So, I think we know 
who will be taking the trophy home from the May 9 meeting.  See attached for results 
from the last two races and final overall standings.  Thanks to the 30 who showed up 
for at least one race/run this year. 
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The last PACRAT race of the season was held April 16 at Timberline.  We were 
missing a few racers from both teams due to scheduling issues (it was a make-up 
race) and injuries.  The Ruttin’ Rats did not fare well and ended up falling to 11th place, 
out of the trophies.  Schnee Ratten did a little better and moved up a few places to 
18th.  Results are available on the PACRAT website (pacrats.org). 
 
The Next Meeting is happening on Tuesday, May 9th at the Gap.  Doors open at 6:15 
PM for those of you who’d like to hang out early.  Official meeting start time is 7 PM.  
We’ll be electing your new Schnee board at this one so this is an important one to 
attend. 

 

Schnee Tee Shirts and other merchandise are being sold by Ed Carman.  Recently, 
our friendly club president sent out a notice that Ed is ordering some new Schnee hats.  
Check your inboxes for a chance to jump on this opportunity.  Please feel free to reach 
out to him or myself with any inquiries.  His contacts are able to provide logo printing 
on virtually any article of clothing you could wish for.  So, whether you’re looking to 
represent the club at a local sporting event or if you’d like your wife/girlfriend to 
represent in the bedroom, we’ve got you covered.  
 
 

Upcoming SVSC Events and Races 
 

 June 17, 2023  Highway Cleanup 
 August 12, 2023  SVSC Golf Tournament & Club Picnic/Horseshoe Tourney 
 August 26, 2023  His & Hers Golf Tournament 
 September 23, 2023 Schnee Crab Feed @ Eddie’s 

 
 

Japanese Hotel Service 

 
A salesman checked into a futuristic hotel in Tokyo, Japan . . . 
 
Realizing he needed a haircut before the next day's meeting, he called down to the 
desk clerk to ask if there was a barber on the premises. 
 
'I'm afraid not, sir,' the clerk told him apologetically, 'but down the hall from your room is 
a vending machine that should serve your purposes.' 
 
Skeptical but intrigued, the salesman located the machine, inserted $15.00, and stuck 
his head into the opening, at which time the machine started to buzz and whirl. Fifteen 
seconds later the salesman pulled out his head and surveyed his reflection, which 
reflected the best haircut of his life. 
 
Two feet away was another machine with a sign that read, 'Manicures, $20.00'.> 'Why 
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not?' thought the salesman. He paid the money, inserted his hands into the slot, and 
the machine started to buzz and whirl. Fifteen seconds later he pulled out his hands 
and they were perfectly manicured. 
 
The next machine had a sign that read, 'This Machine Provides a Service Men Need 
When Away from Their Wives, 50 Cents.' The salesman looked both ways, put fifty 
cents in the machine, unzipped his fly, and with some anticipation, stuck his manhood 
into the opening. When the machine started buzzing, the guy let out a shriek of agony 
and almost passed out. Fifteen seconds later it shut off. 
 
With trembling hands, the salesman was able to withdraw his tender unit........ which 
now had a button sewn neatly on the end.   
 
A Golf Joke 
 

Roger decided to tie the knot with his longtime girlfriend. One evening, after the 
honeymoon, he was cleaning his golf shoes. His wife was standing there watching him. 
After a long period of silence she finally speaks. "Honey, I've been thinking, now that 
we are married I think it's time you quit golfing.  Maybe you should sell your golf clubs." 
  
Jim gets this horrified look on his face. 
  
She says, "Darling, what's wrong?" 
  
"There for a minute you were sounding like my ex-wife." 
  
"Ex-wife!" she screams, "I didn't know you were married before!" 
  
"I wasn’t!” 
 
The Polite Way to Pee 

 
During one of her daily classes, a teacher trying to teach good manners, asked her 
students the following question: 
 
"Michael, if you were on a date having dinner with a nice young lady, how would you 
tell her that you have to go to the bathroom?"  
 
Michael said: 'Just a minute I have to go pee.'  
 
The teacher responded by saying: 'That would be rude and impolite' 
 
What about you Sherman, how would you say it?' 
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Sherman said: 'I am sorry, but I really need to go to the bathroom. I'll be right back.' 
  
'That's better, but it's still not very nice to say the word bathroom at the dinner table.  
And you, little Johnny, can you use your brain for once and show us your good 
manners?  
 
Johnny said: 'I would say: Darling, may I please be excused for a moment? I have to 
shake hands with a very dear friend of mine, whom I hope to introduce to you after 
dinner.'  
 

-  Credit for these jokes goes to Ron Reichardt 
 
 
Capt. Buzzard’s Note:   

 
Fellas,  
 
Please send questions, comments, or contributions to buzzard@schneevogeli.com or 
2700 SW Taylors Ferry Rd, Portland, OR 97219.  

 
-  Alex Smoot 


